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P.U.C is the letter from Dr.R.Thulasidasan, Deputy
Director(TH) addressed to the Director of Health Service with
the copies to the Medical Superintendent,GB.Pant Hospital, The
Director(TW)  ,Andaman &  Nicobar  Administration
Adminsitration, and The Director, Anthropological Survey of
India regarding the report of the Specialist of GB Pant Hospital
on the health of Jarawas.

The report has made certain recomendations with
regard to delivery of medical help for the Jarawas. To render
the health care to the Jarawas certain schemes are to be taken
up under the plan programmes.

As such, DHS may make necessary provisions i
the Annual Plan 2002-2003 and 10th Five Year Tribal Sub Plan.
This matter was discussed with her during the meeting held on
24 8 2001. However, a letter could be sent under Tribal Sub
plan file.

Copy of this note from para 79 to 81 alongwith Ehe
P.U.C could be sent to ES for follow up action. & M‘r
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(S.A.Awaradi)
Director(TW)
3.9.2001
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